
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1231 FOURTH STREET, S. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20024 

TELEPHONE (202) 484-6023 

November 15, 1973 

Dear Harold, 

Enclosed are two copies of some proposed interrogatories for 
the GSA to answer. Do you want to reword or delete any of these? 
Do you have any you think should be added? 

Jim 



FIRST DRAFT-11/15/73 

INTER tOGATORIF8 

1. Is there an Executive order which specifically requires the 

transcript of the January 27, 1964, Warren Commission Executive 

session to be kept secret in the interest of the national defense or 

foreign policy? 

2. If such an Executive order does exist, what is its number 

and on what date was it issued? 

3. Is the Jantlary 27, 1964, transcript being withheld from 

research on the grounds that it is an investigatory file compiled for 

law enforcement purposes? 

4. If so, what is the specific law enforcement purpose for 

which this January 27, 1964, transcript was compiled? 
purpose 

5. On what date did this law enforcement/come into being? 

6. Is there any pending law enforcement action or proceeding 

which involves this January 27, 1964, transcript? 

7. If so, what is that proceeding? 

8. Was this January 27, 1964, transcript ever made available 

to the District Attorney of Dallas County, Texas? to the Texas 

Attorney General? to the Texas Court of Inquiry which investigated 

the murders of President Kennedy and Lee Harvey Oswald? 
recent 

9. To what "developments in the state of the law" was Mr. 

Richard Q. Vawter, Director of Information, General Services Adminis-

tration, referring in his February 8, 1972, letter to Harold Weisberg 

(See Plaintiff's Exhibit D, Complaint)? 


